

August 23, 2024

The General Manager Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited Stock Exchange Building Stock Exchange Road Karachi

Dear Sir,

Sub: Change of Chief Financial Officer

We have to inform you that Mr. Najmul Hoda Khan has been appointed as Chief Financial Officer of the Company in place of Mr. Altaf Gokal w.e.f. September 9, 2024.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully

Amin Punjana Company Secretary

EFU General Insurance Ltd

EFU House, M.A. Jinnah Road, P.O. Box 5005, Karachi-74000. Phone: 92-21-32313471-90, Fax: 92-21-32310450, Email: info@efuinsurance.com











